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5th December 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
  

Stewarton Academy Christmas Concert 
 
I am writing to invite you to Stewarton Academy’s Christmas Concert in which your child is participating.  
The concert will take place in the school’s Games Hall on Wednesday 18th December starting at 6.00pm, 
and finishing around 7.00pm.  
 
Tickets are priced at £2.00/£1.00 and can be purchased online from 
https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/stewartonacademy, or by scanning the QR code below.  As the concert 
usually sells out, please purchase your tickets at your earliest convenience. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and I look forward to seeing you at the concert. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Greg McGuire 
Principal Teacher of Music 
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